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Resident Meeting -  9th  March 2020 at 1.15pm in Callistemon Activities Room.  

Resident Meeting Heath House  - 17th February 2020 at 2pm in Heath House.  

THESE MEETINGS ARE FORUMS FOR YOUR IDEAS AND NEW INITIATIVESñWE WELCOME YOUR INPUT 

The recent bus outing on a pleasant January Monday afternoon took residents for afternoon tea to the fa-

mous Quigley and Clark coffee house in Clunes and viewed the wood craftsmanship at Timmermans  

Stage 2 Havilah on Palmerston (Tennis Court Site)  

Finally  14 months after the application was submitted we have a draft Planning Permit to hand for the de-

velopment of a 24 place residential care unit on the former tennis court site at the corner of Raglan, Neill 

and Palmerston Streets.      This is an extension of the Havilah on Palmerston site and when completed will 

include 24 residential care and 18 retirement units.  The development will be multi storey similar to Raglan 

House.    

It is now full speed ahead with preparation of final drawings and specifications for the new facility to allow 

tenders to be called for the works.   Under the conditions of the provisional allocation of places the unit is 

set to open in June 2021 but will likely need a small extension of time due to the time taken in obtaining 

planning  approval for the project.       

We look forward to sharing the progress of this project with you all.      Exciting times ahead.  

Raglan House Re-accreditation  

Great news. Raglan House  has been reaccredited for a further 3 years with all Standards assessed as com-

pliant.    An incredible effort from all our staff and volunteers In maintaining Havilahõs perfect record of 

compliance in difficult times of new standards and assessment methodology.     The most important thing is 

that residents and families reported that they were happy and satisfied.    
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    PHOTO   GALLERY  

Residents, family, friends and staff 

at Harkness Street patriotically flew 

the flag on Australia Day celebra-

tion, 


